
  

 

 
 
March 23, 2023 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 

 
 

Wednesday, March 29, 2023 – 3:00 P.M. 
 

The Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Orange County 
Sanitation District has been cancelled. 

 
For any questions and/or concerns, please contact the Clerk of the Board’s 

office at 714-593-7433.  Thank you for your interest in OC San! 
 

 


